




 

July 31, 2016 
Eighteenth Sunday of Ordinary Time 

 
 

 

Dear parishioners, 
 As many of you know, on July 12th I had  
laparoscopic surgery to remove prostate cancer. The 
surgery was successful, and I have been healing well. 
As my surgeon advised, I used July as a period of 
rest, recovery and recuperation. Now, with some  
restrictions on lifting and exercise, I will be ready to 
resume my presence and ministry among you in  
August. I hope you have enjoyed the service of the 
priests I have invited to assist at Mass during my 
convalescence.  
 My spirits have been lifted by all the cards, food 
(and emails!) sent my way – and I am most  
especially grateful for your prayers. As I was being 
discharged, one of the nurses asked me to remember 
the hospital staff in prayer – and I hope we always do 
pray for them and all caregivers whenever we  
remember the sick and those facing surgery. 
 

In Christ, 

A Message from the Pastor  
 
 

 
 

Giving Locally = Helping Locally  
 

CENTER FOR FOOD ACTION 
 

The Center for Food Action in Mahwah provides 85 
families each week a month's worth of groceries, thus 
serving approximately 340 families on a monthly  
basis.  

August Items Needed 
 

85 Cans of Meat (chicken, spam, etc.) per week 
85 Cans of Tomatoes per week 

85 Jars of Pasta Sauce per week 
 

Donated items can be dropped off at the Food Pantry in 
the back of the Church. Donations for the week ending 
July 24 included 12 Boxes of Instant Potatoes, 42 Box-
es of Pancake Mix, and 38 Bottles of Pancake Syrup. 
Please note that Perishable Items Cannot Be Accepted. 
If you have any questions or comments feel free to 
contact Sue Zitolo at 201-934-9372, szitolo@aol.com 
or John Lowe at 201-327-9397, john.lowejr@att.net.   

ATTENTION THOSE ENTERING  
4TH AND 5TH GRADE: 

 

DID YOU KNOW that YOU are now old 
enough to become an ALTAR  

SERVER here at Guardian Angel  
parish? 

 Serving at weekend Mass is very special, and you have 
probably noticed we have many young people in this ministry – 
from 4th grade up through high school!  It is an important re-
sponsibility, and a wonderful way to serve God and the 
Church! And it really helps me and Father Don a lot! 
 Altar servers assist the priest with the celebration of the 
liturgy.  They carry the candles for the procession, hold the 
book (Roman Missal) for the priest and help with setting up the 
altar for the Liturgy of the Eucharist. 
 All altar servers receive training so that you will be ready. 
The alb (white robe) you will wear at Mass is provided by the 
parish, so there is no cost involved.  We just ask that you exer-
cise this ministry reverently: with prayer and care.  There are 
two altar servers assigned at each Mass and servers are gener-
ally scheduled to serve once or twice a month. 

Training for new servers is coming soon! 
The coordinator of altar server ministry, Mr. Patrick  
Donahue will teach you about serving at weekend Mass.  
Please talk about this opportunity with your parents and have 
them contact Mr. Donahue soon.  I really appreciate your  
service!  
          Father Charlie 

 

If you are interested or have any questions call  
Mr. Donahue at (201) 962-2119 or e-mail him at  

donahue5@optonline.net 

SPECIAL CONFESSIONS TIMES AND  
VISITING PRIEST NEXT WEEKEND 

 

As part our parish’s celebration of the “Year of 
Mercy,” next weekend we welcome to our parish Father 
John P. Fischer, who was specially-commissioned by 
Pope Francis as a “Missionary of Mercy.” Father Fischer, 
who has served as a member of the Comboni Missionaries 
and the Archdiocese of Cincinnati, is affiliated with Cross 
Catholic Outreach and has a special devotion to serving 
the poor. 

To help us prepare our hearts for the Lord, on 
Saturday August 6, Father Fischer will be hearing 
confessions at the special time of 4 p.m. to 5 p.m. in 
our Reconciliation Room, which is located through the 
door to the right of the sanctuary. A “green light” over the 
door means the priest is present and you may enter the 
confessional either to use the kneeler behind the screen , 
or to walk past it and sit face-to-face with the priest. A 
“red light” over the door means another penitent is cur-
rently in the confessional. Please leave the confessional 
door open when you finish. 

I also hope you’ll plan to come to hear Father 
Fischer’s special preaching in this Year of Mercy at all 
our weekend Masses. I’ll be returning from my recupera-
tion time and I look forward to seeing you!  

Father Charlie 



 
 
 
 

 

Sunday   July 31 
5:30 pm   Theresa Frederick 
7:30 am   Anna & Carmello Gutto 
10:00 am   Theresa Frederick 
11:30 am   Cathleen & Catherine Ryan 
 

Monday   August 1 
9:00 am   Caterina Migale 
 

Tuesday  August 2 
9:00 am   Charles Dombeck 
 

Wednesday  August 3 
9:00 am   Edmund Tannini 
 

Thursday  August 4 
9:00 am   Edmund Tannini 
 

Friday   August 5 
9:00 am   People of the Parish 
  

Saturday  August 6 
5:30 pm   Andrew & Marie Olexsak 
 

Sunday   August 7 
7:30 am   Peter Leo Keane 
10:00 am   Hilda Zdanewicz 
11:30 am   Elizabeth DiPalma 

STEWARDSHIP OF TREASURE 
Guardian Angel is a tithing parish. Biblical tithing means 
10% of gross income to God. We ask half of this, or 5%, for 
your Parish Church.   
 

The collection for July 24th was $8,854 with $5,139 from 
the collection basket and $3,715 from Faith Direct.   
 
 

 Thank you for being a part of our Guardian Angel family. I ap-
preciate all that you do for our parish and community by sharing 
your God-given gifts of time, talent and treasure. Your active 
participation in the life of our parish helps us to fulfill our vision 
and mission. 
 This summer, I pray that you will have some quiet and rest-
ful time that includes the love, joy and peace of being with fami-
ly and friends. Please consider that Guardian Angel continues 
to be open for Mass, numerous activities and the Sacraments.  
During these summer months your generosity through Faith  
Direct can help provide the consistent resources we need to 
operate our parish and ministries.  
 Visit www.faithdirect.net and use our church code: NJ513 
Thank you for your continued support of our parish family! 
Fr. Charlie 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
Sunday:  Eccl 1:2; 2:21-23; Ps 90:3-6, 12-14, 
   17; Col 3:1-5, 9-11; Lk 12:13-21  
Monday:  Jer 28:1-17; Ps 119:29, 43, 79, 80, 95, 102;  
   Mt 14:13-21 
Tuesday:  Jer 30:1-2, 12-15, 18-22; Ps 102:16-21, 29, 22-23;  
   Mt 14:22-36 or Mt 15:1-2, 10-14 
Wednesday: Jer 31:1-7; Jer 31:10, 11-12ab, 13; Mt 15:21-28 
Thursday: Jer 31:31-34; Ps 51:12-15, 18-19; Mt 16:13-23 
Friday:  Na 2:1, 3; 3:1-3, 6-7; Dt 32:35cd-36ab, 39abcd, 41;  
   Mt 16:24-28 
Saturday: Dn 7:9-10, 13-14; Ps 97:1-2, 5-6, 9; 2 Pt 1:16-19;  
   Lk 9:28b-36 
Sunday:  Wis 18:6-9; Ps 33:1, 12, 18-22; Hb 11:1-2, 8-19  
   [1-2, 8-12]; Lk 12:32-48 [35-40]  

REGISTRATIONS BEING ACCEPTED! 
 

3rd ANNUAL Golf Tournament 
 

Tuesday 
September 20, 2016 

Shotgun Start:  1:00pm 
 

Knoll West Country Club 
Parsippany, NJ 

 

Brochures with registration forms are on the table 
at the church entrance or you can download regis-
tration form at www.guardianangelchurch.org. 
Registrations can be dropped off or mailed to the 
rectory.  Questions contact: Pete LaBarbiera at 
201 658-6904  
 

Proceeds Benefit:  Guardian Angel Church and Guardian  
Angel Family and Youth Programs 

Our parish will have its monthly Rosary  
Devotion Monday evening at 7:30 in the 

Church. All are welcome. 

OUTREACH PRIEST - MISSIONARY OF MERCY 
Rev. John P. Fischer 

 

To celebrate the JUBILEE YEAR OF 
MERCY Father John P. Fischer of Cross 
Catholic Outreach commissioned by 
Pope Francis in Rome as a Missionary 
of Mercy will be visiting our parish next 
weekend August 6-7.  He will speak at 
all the Masses on behalf of the poor in 

developing countries.  What a blessed occasion to 
receive the Sacrament of Reconciliation. 

PARISH GARDEN HELPERS? 
 
Because of my surgery, I am temporarily restricted 
from doing some activities I would normally do 
while my body heals. One of those is weeding some 
of the parish gardens. We have 
one family who takes care of 
plantings and weeding around  
the church signs, but I could use  
volunteers for a few hours’  
work – especially around the  
prayer garden and in front of the 
rectory. If you could spare a little time, I’d be happy 
to show you what needs to be done. And it would 
really be appreciated not just by me but by all those 
who visit and pray here. Thank you. 

Father Charlie 



YOUTH MINISTRY RELIGIOUS EDUCATION  
 
 
 

Our 2016 Mission Trip Team returned from Boston on 
Saturday, July 30th.  Thank you to everyone who support-
ed this mission financially and/or through prayer.  We 
cannot wait to share more about this unique experience! 
 

Coming Soon in Youth Ministry… 
Wednesday, August 3rd 
  7:30PM Peer Ministers Meetings Begin (Rectory) 
Wednesday, August 10th 
  7:30PM Peer Ministers Meeting (Rectory) 
Wednesday, August 17th 
  7:30PM Peer Ministers Meeting (Rectory) 
Wednesday, August 24th 
  7:30PM Peer Ministers Meeting (Rectory) 
Friday, August 26th- Sunday, August 28th 
  Capuchin Youth Leadership Training Retreat 
  (Garrison, NY) 
Wednesday, August 31st 
  7:30PM Peer Ministers Meeting (Rectory) 
Saturday, September 3rd 
  7:30PM Catholic Underground NYC 
 

Wednesday, September 7th – 7:30PM MANDATORY 
Parent meeting regarding Confirmation Retreat (Barn) 

7:30PM Peer Ministers Meeting (Rectory) 
Wednesday, September 14th 
  7:30PM Peer Ministers Meeting (Rectory) 
Friday, September 16th - Sunday, September 18th –  
 MANDATORY   9th Grade Confirmation Retreat 
 (Stony Point, NY) 
Wednesday, September 21st 
  7:30PM Youth Group Begins (Rectory) 
Wednesday, September 28th 
  7:30PM Youth Group (Rectory) 
Sunday, October 2nd – 11:30AM Youth Mass (Church) 
Tuesday, October 4th 
  7:30PM Fall Session Confirmation Class Begins 
  (Rectory) 
Wednesday, October 5th 7:30PM Youth Group (Rectory) 
Thursday, October 6th 7:00PM Family Catechesis (Barn) 
Saturday, October 8th  5:00PM Headless Horseman  
  Hayride (Ulster Park, NY) 
 

– 7:30PM Catholic Underground NYC  
 

 Parents love it, colleges love it, potential employers 
love it, as a nation we place great value on it, and yet  
fewer and fewer teens are doing it.  
 What is it? LEADERSHIP TRAINING.  THE 
WORLD NEEDS LEADERS.   Leading is more about 
learning specific skills than possessing inherent qualities.  
 Come learn and practice skills that can make you a 
good leader: oral communication, collaborative skills, 
time management, leading discussions, group dynam-
ics, Christ-like Leadership, and other important skills 
at the Capuchin Youth Leadership Training Retreat,  

The Religious Education Office is preparing to close for 
the month of August.  Schedules will be prepared and e 
mailed in the next few weeks.  If you have not yet regis-
tered for either Tuesday or Home School classes, please 
do so ASAP.  After August 4th we cannot guarantee your 
child space in a class for next year.  Tuesday classes will 
begin on October 4th. 
 If you have registered, please check your e mail for 
all of the information that you need. 
 If you have registered for Home School classes, you 
may pick up your materials in the Religious Ed office 
from Monday to Thursday during the hours of 10:30 - 
2:30 until August 4th. If those hours are not convenient 
for you, let us know in the Religious Ed office and we 
will be happy to make other arrangements. After August 
4th the Religious Education office will be closed until  
September 12th but I will be checking my email and can 
meet with you by appointment. 
 Summer is a great time to think about activities that 
your family might want to get involved in at Guardian 
Angel for next year.  We always welcome any students 
from grade 4 and older to train to become an Altar Serv-
er. If you are interested or have any questions call Mr.  
Donahue at (201) 962-2119 or e-mail him at  
donahue5@optonline.net. 
 For adults and older students (High School Seniors or 
older) we would love to have more volunteers for  
Children’s Church, which continue at 11:30 Mass this 
fall.  Contact the Religious Ed office for more infor-
mation about this. 
 If you have any questions you may contact the  
Religious Education Office  at 201-327-0352 or Irene at:  
inayden@guardianangelchurch.org, Jean at: 
jborzilleri@guardianangelchurch.org  

Friday, August 26th – Sunday, August 28th, 2016. 
CYFM's Leadership training empowers teens with 

skills useful in school, youth group, parishes, CYFM, & 
in life!  This retreat is open to all students entering 10th – 
12th grade.  Contact Katie Cavazzini 
(kcavazzini@guardianangelchurch.org) ASAP for 
more information. 
 

Capuchin Youth & Family Ministries (CYFM) 
781 Route 9D  Garrison, NY 10524 
About 40 minutes from Guardian Angel 
 

Building Today’s Young Leaders…
Rebuilding  
Today’s Catholic Church 
 

Contact Katie Cavazzini at 201-934-5554  
e-mail:  kcavazzini@guardianangelchurch.org 
Follow us on Twitter: @GuardianAngelYG or  

Like us on Facebook: Guardian Angel Youth Group 
 

Katie will be on vacation Aug. 1st  -  Aug. 5th 



IMPORTANT CHURCH WEBSITES: 
Church of the Guardian Angel Website: 
www.guardianangelchurch.org 
Facebook: 
www.facebook.com/GuardianAngelChurchAllendale/ 
The Archdiocese of Newark  www.rcan.org 
The Catholic Advocate  www.rcan.org/advocate 
Away for the weekend?  Go to:  www.masstimes.org 

 
 
 
 
 

St. Luke Church: 
Visit www.churchofstluke.org for more information and 
parish bulletin.  
 

Church of the Presentation: 
Visit the website at www.churchofpresentation.org for 
more information, and the parish bulletin.   

STEWARDSHIP BULLETIN REFLECTIONS 
 
 

July 31, 2016  
18th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 
 

“Take care to guard against all greed, for 
though one may be rich, one’s life does not 
consist of possessions.”    LUKE 12:15 
 
The Gospel message today is so contrary to 
our modern culture where advertising contin-
ually tries to convince us that our value lies 
in the things we possess. Jesus showed us 
that our true value lies in the way we live our 
lives. He challenges us to not store up or 
hoard material possessions, but rather to live 
a grateful and generous lifestyle. 
_____________________________________________ 

 
REFLECTION FOR THE 

18TH SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME 
 

 A jar of honey lasts practically forever. The  
oldest jar of honey ever discovered was over five 
thousand years old. Honey is quite different from 
market-fresh produce, then; because most fruits and  
vegetables last only a few days, we treat them  
carefully. At this time of summer, we rush to find 
recipes for cherries and cucumbers so we won't 
waste a single one. We wouldn't feel that same  
urgency about honey. 
 

 In our own way, we are as delightful and fragile 
as ripe produce. Today's readings urge us not to 
spoil, but to make good use of our limited time on 
earth. Ecclesiastes reminds us that because God  
provides for us now and always, we can manage our 
daily affairs without anxiety. Saint Paul encourages 
the Colossians to keep thoughts of heaven in every-
thing they do, and Jesus himself asks us to treasure 
not earthly wealth, but God alone.   
 
Copyright (c) J. S. Paluch Company  

Hold Your Next Event At Guardian Angel 
Auditorium Capacity 325 People 

Msgr. Salemi Hall Capacity 75 People 
Fully Air Conditioned 

• `Communion/Conϐirmation/Graduation	Parties	
• Retirement/Birthday	Parties/Sweet	16/Quinceanera	
• Fundraisers/Dance	Recitals/Competitions	
• Baby/Bridal	Showers/Rehearsal	Dinners	
• Community/Corporate	Meetings	
• Holiday	Parties/Repast	Luncheons		
Silvana	Anello	Rental	Coordinator	@	201-783-5414	or	E-mail:	sanello@guardianangelchurch.org	

Going to Mass  
on Vacation  
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